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My understanding of this proposed piece of legislature is it will prevent new 

construction from having natural gas an option for heating or cooking. 

I am totally opposed to this as it has remained for decades a safe and inexpensive 

means to heat homes and to cook.   

I don’t see any clear cut evidence how this increases greenhouse gas emissions in 

any significant way. 

 


